From: PLANNING

To: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton

Subject: RE: A47 North Tuddenham to Easton [TR010038]: Reminder of the deadline for submitting an Adequacy of Consultation

Representation

Date: 24 March 2021 09:26:24

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

George

Thank you for your email.

We confirmed via email when the scheme was first announced to advise that we would have no comments to make.

Kind Regards

Planning Services Norwich City Council 01603 989342 www.norwich.gov.uk

From: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton <A47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 March 2021 16:28

Cc: A47 NorthTuddenham to Easton <A47NorthTuddenhamtoEaston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: A47 North Tuddenham to Easton [TR010038]: Reminder of the deadline for submitting an Adequacy

of Consultation Representation

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I note that we have not yet received a formal response to our letter dated 16 March 2021 (attached for ease of reference), inviting you to submit an Adequacy of Consultation Representation in relation to the above scheme.

This email is a reminder that we are seeking your views by Tuesday 30 March 2021.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding this process.

Yours faithfully,

George Harrold NSIP Officer National Infrastructure Planning The Planning Inspectorate

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Twitter: @PINSgov

@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Direct telephone:

General enquiries: 0303 444 5000

This communication does not constitute legal advice

Please view our <u>Information Charter</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate



Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

PPC:76616c646f72	
2	

Norwich City Council Legal Disclaimer:

"This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Norwich City Council reserves the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorised to state them to be the views of any such entity. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) (EU) 2016 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request."